
 

1. PRAYER VIGIL FOR TABERNACLE is Saturday, December 7, 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 

2. The HOSPITALITY MINISTRY will meet Sunday, December 8 immediately following Morning Worship.  

3. Our ANNUAL CHURCH CONFERENCE is Thursday, December 12 at 6:00 p.m. 

4. SISTERHOOD MORNING CUP is Saturday, December 14 at 10:00 a.m.  All women of Tabernacle are encouraged to 
attend. 

5. GIVING ENVELOPES must be received by December 31 to be credited toward 2024 contributions.  

6. The Dec-Feb Daily Bread is available in the gallery.  A special thank you to Bro. James Johnson & Sis. Dorothy 
Johnson for providing the Daily Bread to the church each quarter.  

7. The Mid-Ohio Food Collective has provided a list of HOLIDAY GIVEAWAYS AND COMMUNITY MEALS for those in 
need.  A copy is available for pick-up at the information station in the gallery.  

8. The NEW CHURCH SECURITY SYSTEM is now active, and new fobs have been issued.  If you need access to the 
church outside of regular hours, please be sure to coordinate with your Deacon.  Should you have any questions, 
feel free to reach out to your Deacon for assistance.  

9. IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP TO DATE?  Please help us keep our records current by notifying the church 
office at 614-253-6707 if you have:  

 ● Moved or relocated 
 ● Changed your home or mobile phone number 
 ● No longer have a home phone 
 ● Updated your email address 
 ● Transferred your membership to another church 
 ● Changed your name (e.g., due to marriage or divorce) 

10. The EUMBA MARY L. MYERS RETREAT will be held April 24-26, 2025, at Deer Creek Lodge & Conference Center.  A 
non-refundable deposit of $100 per person is due with registration.  For more information, please grab a flyer and 
registration form from the information station in the gallery. 

11. The Tabernacle Thanksgiving food drive was a great success!  A heartfelt thank you to the nearly 30 volunteers who 
dedicated their time on Saturday, as well as to everyone who contributed through volunteering or donations.  We 
also appreciate the auxiliaries and ministries for their generous group contributions, which helped us reach our 
goal.  We were able to distribute 150 boxes with turkeys, serving over 375 people from various parts of the city. 
There are still several boxes of cornbread available—please feel free to stop by Room 101 to take some.  

12. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message.  

13. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 


